

Pine Class Newsletter Friday 6th June 2025

We welcome all communication and the best way to get in touch with the class team is either your child's red book or the class email:

pine@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk









Awards

Head teacher's Awards:

Elsie: for fantastic phonics work this

week.

Spencer: his independent work in

maths, sequencing numbers.

School rules award: Help

Rose: for keeping our classroom

beautifully tidy.

This week has been our first week in our new pine classroom. The children have done very well in settling into the new environment. We have enjoyed exploring the new set up and finding of all our pine class equipment in its new home. In maths this week we have been focusing on place value and finding one less of a set of objects. We have also had great fun having car races to see which one came 1st, 2nd and 3rd. In English we have been practising our phonics and remembering our sounds. We are doing so well at this.

In topic this week we have been looking back to the start of the school year and looking at photos of the children from September. They have changed so much! The children have enjoyed seeing how different they looked compared to now.